
 

 

23rd September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reception PE Days 
 

We are writing to let you know which days your child will have their PE lessons in school. Please 

see below: 

 

• Outdoor PE with Mr Bentley will take place for all three classes on a Tuesday 

• FS2A (Miss Rice’s class) will have indoor PE (gymnastics and dance) on a Thursday 

morning 

• FS2B (Miss Carter’s class) will have indoor PE (gymnastics and dance) on a Wednesday 

morning 

• FS2C (Miss Morris’ class) will have indoor PE (gymnastics and dance) on a Friday 

morning 

 

The children will not get changed in school for their PE lessons, so please send them in to 

school on the relevant days wearing suitable clothing for running around in.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Vicky Morris, Sian Rice & Becky Carter 

Reception Teachers 

 
 

 
 
 


